
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: September 21, 2023 

Investigative work along Pape 
Ave. 
Expected start date: As early as October 2nd, 2023 

Expected completion date: October 6th, 2023 

Hours of work: Weekdays from 9:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is happening? 

• On Monday, October 2nd, 2023, investigative work will take place to verify ground 

conditions and locations of existing utilities to prepare for the Ontario Line construction.  

• Construction equipment including a hydro-vacuum truck, saws, and hand-held devices will 

be required to complete this work.  

Pape and Danforth Ave. Pape and Cosburn Ave. 



 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & Broadview) 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

• Crews must use non-mechanical excavation methods (hydro-vacuuming) when working 

within 2 meters of buried utilities to ensure public and worker safety and protect utilities 

from damage.  

• This work will take place between 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. for five days.   

 

 

What to expect 

• Residents and businesses near the work site can expect to hear some noise caused by 
trucks and other construction equipment.  

• Short-term traffic lane and sidewalk closures will be required to safely complete this work.  

• Crews will always maintain one lane of traffic throughout the duration of the work. A paid 
duty officer will be on-site to redirect traffic.  

• To identify locates, there will be some paint markings and staking. 

•  Crews will do their best to keep the dust impact low by adding water when performing saw 
cuts.  

• Pylons and barricades will be set up to provide barriers between pedestrians, cyclists, and 
traffic.  

• All necessary permits have been obtained.  

• Work may be delayed or rescheduled due to weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances.  

 

About the Ontario Line 

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto and 

beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway, LRT, 

streetcar, and bus lines.  

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  

• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 
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